
Hi Joanna. 
 
My name is Mark Chesnais resident of number 24 Almsgate Compton. 
 
A few years back I bought a couple of football goals and put them out on the round 
grass patch opposite the houses in Almsgate. Originally this was for me and my boys to 
play football, but very quickly people noticed the goals and kids from all over Almsgate 
and Spiceall started to use them.  
 
Obviously, this was lovely to see and bought all the kids from the community together.  
 
However over the past 2 years I have purchased 6 goals in total, this unfortunately has 
been due to overuse, vandalism and most recently two goals being stolen. With them 
being household goal posts they are not overly strong and easily damaged.  
 
My questions to you...  
 
1. Would it be possible to put metal goal posts concreted into the ground on the small 
patch of grass in Almsgate or on the main field in spiceall. Being council land I know this 
would require approval, but being metal they would last and stop and damage. 
 
2. Would there be any funding available to help with the cost? The kids all really enjoy it 
and obviously want to be able to keep them all playing going forward.  
 
Kind regards  
Mark Chesnais  
 
 
 


